
From: Nicholas Zettel <Nicholas.Zettel@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 5:32 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>; Daniel LaSpata <Daniel.LaSpata@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Bulerias Tapas -- 1st Ward Office 
 

Hi Steve & Comptroller Soni,  
 
I would like to note that the 1st Ward Office was visited by Bulerias Tapas (2507 W North), who 
has delivered approximately $50 to $65 of food. We have accepted the food on behalf of the 
City, and thankfully some residents have needed parking passes so we have been able to share 
the food! 
 
Best, 
-Nick 
 
 

Nicholas Zettel 
Chief of Staff, 1st Ward, Alderman La Spata 
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